
Please vote FOR this bill!  I appreciate why the Electoral College vote came into being, but we are long 
past that era in US politics.  We need more of our country's citizens to vote, and the best way to do that 
is to empower voters by letting them KNOW that their individual vote counts.   
 
Just a little reminder--we wouldn't be in the chaotic Trump/Russia/who-else-is-involved situation if we 
had been using Popular Vote in 2016: 
 

 
 
Thanks for letting me share my opinion, 
  
Elizabeth Jolley 
675 NW 114th Ave. 
Portland, OR  97229 
 


